TO ALL FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN IN ASH & BEECH

As we come to the end of the first year in school for your children, you are invited to come in to a
short meeting this Wednesday afternoon, 12t July, from 2.45pm, until just before pick up time, to
hear about our organization of classes after Early Years.

There will be an opportunity to ask any questions generally, but not specifically about your own
child.

We will meet in the hall. I'm sorry we don’t have staff and space to offer childcare for younger ones,
so we do understand if they need to come with you and there will be space to wheel in buggies.

Please can we ask that you come to the front entrance, from 2.35/2.40 pm as the children in the
Oak Wing (years 5 & 6 will be moving around for sport and PE sessions) Thank you. J Carson



